
                                                                                                   
 

Hill View Primary Academy 
 
Y2 Numbots club  Wednesday 18th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/carers, 
 
As we move through the year, we wish for our pupils to become more confident with 
their number facts to be able to achieve their ADDER badge, and to continue to build 
on these skills as they continue to move through their schooling.  
 
We as a result, will be running a NUMBOTs club every Tuesday beginning 7th 
November. We do have a limit of 20 pupils on first come, first serve basis.  
 
Please complete the form below and return to the office directly by Wednesday 1st 
November so that we can confirm places. 
 
Collection for the club will be through the front office at 4:00pm. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 
The Year 2 Team 
 
 
Numbots club – Year 2 
 
 
I give permission for___________________________________Class:_____________ 
to attend the Numbots club run by Year 2 staff. 
 
 
My emergency contact details will be: ______________________________________ 
 
Signed:_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Date:_________________________________________________________________ 

 
 


